
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
 

 

PROCUREMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Airport Redevelopment Program Package 2 – Cargo Facility 

Procurement # 2023/MICUHT/AERP/CJLIA/2-1.0 

 
 

 

The Government of Anguilla through the Procurement Office hereby issues a Notice of 

Cancellation for Invitation for Bids for the Procurement ‘Airport Redevelopment 

Program Package 2 – Cargo Facility’ issued by the Ministry of Infrastructure, Utilities, 

Housing and Tourism Procurement Committee.   

 

This Invitation for Bids has been cancelled due to issues to be addressed in the Bid 

Document and Drawings.  The Invitation for Bids will be re-issued shortly. 

 

Kindly accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of the 

cancellation. 

 

 
……….… 

Chairperson, MICUHT Procurement Committee 

 

 

Friday, 14th July 2023 


